May 24th, 2018
Year End Field Trip

Dear Parents,

For our Grade Two end of the year field trip on Tuesday June 26", we will be visiting the
Telus World of Science! We understand it's quite the costly field trip but with the little amount
of field trips we went on this year we wanted to end it off with one that is an all time student
favorite! While there, we will travel to far-away fands, discover exotic wildlife and explore the
far reaches of the galaxy when we watch the IMAX film Pandas on Alberta's largest screen!

We'll be leaving the school at 9 AM. Upon arrival, we'll have an hour and a half to explore the
themed exhibit galleries. We'll then have a pizza party lunch, which is included in the field trip
cost (two slices of pizza, a pop & small popcorn). Following lunch, we'll enjoy the IMAX film
Pandas. We will catch the bus back to the school at 2:00 in time for dismissal.

The cost is $27.10 per student (21.45 for the field trip and 5.65 for the bus) and this fee will be
added to your child’s Power School account. Please note that the fee is based on ali students
participating; fees may be adjusted depending on the total number of students.

As we approach the final days of the school year, piease take a moment to check your child’s
account for outstanding field trip payment fees. As per our policy, students with outstanding
fees will not be permitted to attend class field trips until payment is made on overdue
accounts. Fees for this and all other field trips must be paid by Friday, June 22 in order for
your child to participate. Please make sure to-double check so no one misses out on our year
end field trip! -

Each class is in need of 4 volunteers to lead a small group. First come first serve basis.

Please email your child’s teacher if you would like to volunteer or write a note in your child’s
agenda ©

Thank you for your continued support and a wonderful year!

Ms. K. Thompson and Mrs. H. March

(kimberly. thompson@eics.ab.ca) (heather.march@eics.ab.ca)




